July 19, 1994

DELPHI CORPORATION
CHRISTOPHER WYLIE
1810 W STATE ST #213
BOISE ID 83702

RE: DELPHI CORPORATION File Number C 99521
Dear Mr. Wylie:

Please find enclosed a copy of your recently submitted annual report form for
the 1994-95 fiscal year. We have noted the following problem.

You have stated that your corporation has gone out of business or is not
transacting business in Idaho. The records of this office, however, do not
indicate that the corporation has filed a formal dissolution.

If you wish to formally dissolve your corporation, you must comply with the
requirements of Section 30-1-92, Idaho Code, by filing Articles of Dissolution
in duplicate with this office along with the required statutory fee of $30.00.
If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate
to contact this office at (208) 334-2301.

Very truly yours,

Tonya Herold
Corporate Division

Enclosures: cited




